
Memo               
To: Dr. Karla Guseman

From: Dr. Ilandus Hampton

CC: Board of Education

Date: June 17, 2025

Re: Freedom of Information Request

Please find the attached Freedom of Information Requests that the District has recently received. 
The requests have been processed and the responses have been sent.

• Stephan Jonnes, on May 5th, requested communication between district staff and Troy 
30C administrators and staff.

• Sheri Reid, SmartProcure, on May 29th, requested all purchasing records from January 
27, 2025 to current. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience.

Thank you. 
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